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Message:

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: August 20, 2010
Subject: FCC File No. 0256-EX-PL-2010

Response to FCC e-mail, 26 July 2010

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

This correspondence is in response to your request of 26 July, 2010. Per that request, InterDigital has
amended its application to remove operations in the 60-72 MHz band, and it has adjusted the emission
designators for the referenced frequency band to reflect the modification.


